
City of Jonesboro 
Engineering Department 

Municipal Building 
PO Box 1845 

300 S. Church 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 

Phone: (870) 932·2438 

October 15, 2014 

John M. Easley, PE, PS 
Project Engineer 
Associated Engineering and Testing, LLC 
P.O. Box 1462 
Jonesboro, AR 72403 

RE: Drainage Easement Abandonment 

Dear Mr. Easley, 

The City of Jonesboro Engineering/Planning Department concurs with the abandonment of a portion of a 
drainage easement located within the FloyRed Commons Commercial Subdivision. The existing drainage 
easement is 95' in width along the south line oflot 9R. We concur to the abandonment of the north 60' of this 
easement as requested in your letter dated October 15,2014. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the above referenced number. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Craig Light, PE, CFM 
City Engineer 

Otis Spriggs, AICP 
Planning Director 


